
        PORT OF NANAIMO 
HEALTH, SAFETY & ENVIRONMENT BULLETIN 

Date: December 24, 2018 

Description: With the completion of the BC Vehicle Processing Centre 

nearing, there will be a permanent traffic pattern change. Port of Nanaimo, 

HejiJet, Longshore, B/C Berth users, visitors and staff will no longer use gate 

3. The new route will have traffic continue south past gate 3 and follow the 

delineated route. Longshore and B&C Berth access follow the yellow arrow, 

PAX Terminal and Helijet follow the blue arrow.  The new route is expected 

to be in use the by the end of the week.  

 
Reminder - The speed limit is 30 km/hour within the Nanaimo Assembly Wharf and Cruise  

Ship Terminal.  


